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Greetings. 

I am writing to you in enthusiastic SUPPORT of this HB 2540. Given the escalating 

costs of just about EVERYTHING these days, this bill would go a long way toward 

lifting some of the burden of the cost of health care, especially for those who shoulder 

the burden of high deductibles. As a retired physician, I frequently had patients who 

had such ridiculously high deductibles that many of their visits had to be paid out of 

pocket, resulting in a substantial financial drain on their families budget. If this bill 

becomes law, it would go along way toward lifting yet another burden from good, 

hard working Oregonians. I urge you to do everything you can to get this bill over the 

finish line. 

Very sincerely yours, 

Dr. Ann E. Wilson 


